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Housing Stabilization Services Use of U4 Modifier for Remote Support  

Effective February 1, 2024, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will be 
requiring Housing Stabilization Services providers to bill procedure modifier U4 when billing for remote support 
units. This new modifier must be used by all Housing Stabilization Services providers who offer support to 
recipients remotely. Subscriber medical records must include complete documentation of services provided 
along with the site of service, including remote support, if applicable. 
 
Products Impacted 

• Families and Children 

• Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) 

• Minnesota Senior Health Options (MSHO) 
 
Questions? 
Please contact MHCP Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. 
 


